
Dear Mr. Wilson: 

 

I have appreciated receiving your letters on the subject of the evidence that you have developed 

concerning the assassination of President Kennedy.  I understand how important you feel this 

material is, and also your reluctance to share the information.  I want to assure you, again, that 

the Review Board is willing to have our staff review the results of your work.  No disrespect is 

intended when I ask you to consider making an appointment and review the material with the 

staff of the Review Board.  I have recently spoken with Deputy Director Tom Samoluk 

regarding this matter. If you choose to contact the Board, he will ensure that your materials are 

carefully reviewed and that any necessary recommendations are made to the Board.  The staff is 

very skilled and knowledgeable and it truly is best that you work with them.  The Board, by law, 

is a part-time board whose members meet in Washington at limited times with a long agenda.  

All matters considered by the Board are developed, as they should be, by the staff. 

 

Again, while I understand your views, I do want you to consider reviewing your evidence with 

our staff.  At that point, the Board can be advised as to whether any of your material falls within 

the jurisdiction of the Board.  The Board’s role, of course, is to locate and release to the 

American public records that relate in some way to the assassination. 

 

Thank you very much. 


